
HOLY LAND COMMISSARIAT
Franciscan Provincial Office

47 Victoria Street, Waverley NSW 2024, Australia
Tel: (02) 9369 9300    Email: holyland@franciscans.org.au

3 March 2025

Dear Father / Parish Leader

Please note the following information regarding the Good Friday Collection for the Holy Land to 
be made on April 18th 2025.

Posters, background information and the Financial Report on last year’s collection, will be emailed 
to you approximately three weeks before Good Friday. I would be very grateful if the posters could 
be displayed from at least Passion (Palm) Sunday onwards.

The Holy Land Commissariat will send an email reminder before Good Friday to every parish office 
in Australia in preparation for the Good Friday Holy Land Collection. 

I encourage you to download and print a high-resolution poster or publish it in your Parish Bulletin 
or Website. Please contact the Holy Land Commissary directly or the Commissariat Office if you 
have any difficulties. Holy Land resources can be downloaded from this link on the Holy Land 
website: http://holylandfranciscansaustralia.org/resources/  

Thank you for your help with the Good Friday Collection and thank you for your continued support 
of the Holy Land.

Yours sincerely,

Fr Bernie Thomas ofm
Commissary of the Holy Land, Australia

http://holylandfranciscansaustralia.org

ENVELOPES are highly recommended for use due to the credit card option and if they are made 
available on Passion Sunday, it will give people advance notice of the collection. Envelopes are 
supplied free of charge by the Holy Land Commissariat. Please order by using the Order 
Form overleaf or by emailing admin@franciscans.org.au with the number of envelopes 
required. Orders must be received no later than March 10th to allow for packing, postage and 
delivery

 
by Australia Post, especially outside metropolitan areas.  ORDER FORM overleaf 

GOOD FRIDAY
APRIL 18th 2025



HOLY LAND COMMISSARIAT
Franciscan Provincial Office

47 Victoria Street, Waverley NSW 2024, Australia
Tel: (02) 9369 9300    Email: holyland@franciscans.org.au

Contact person:.......................................................................................................................

................................................................................................................................................

Church:....................................................................................................................................

Street:......................................................................................................................................

PO Box (if applicable)..............................................................................................................

City / Town / Suburb:...............................................................................................................

State:...............................................................................Postcode:........................................

ENVELOPES ORDER FORM

Envelopes are FREE – 500 envelopes per box

SCAN & EMAIL to: admin@franciscans.org.au 
or notify by email number of envelopes required

DELIVERY INSTRUCTIONS

*	 For small orders, consider ordering a full box and keep the spare envelopes for next year. If you 
have enough envelopes from last year, there is no need to return this order form.

For the Good Friday Holy Land Collection
April 18th 2025

WE RECOMMEND THE USE OF ENVELOPES BECAUSE OF THE CREDIT CARD OPTION PROVIDED

•	 Number of BOXES required	
	 or

•	 If you require less than one box,  
number of envelopes required *

Orders must be received before 
March 10th 2025

to ensure early delivery


